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April 1, 2025 

 
 

New Business 

National Volunteer Week Proclamation  

Council acknowledged April 27 – May 3, 2025 as National Volunteer Week. 
 

Chief Administrative Officer Appointment  

Council appointed Shannon Harrower as the Chief Administrative Officer for the Town of Vermilion, 
effective April 7, 2025. 
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These Highlights of Council are an informative summary only, as official  
minutes of the meeting will be approved at the next regular meeting of council. 


